
The 3rd Special Meeting of the Kowloon City District Council 

 
The meeting discussed the preparations for the equestrian event of the 2008 Beijing 
Olympic Games to be staged in Hong Kong and the relocation of training facilities 
for elite athletes. Since this is a closed-door meeting, the minutes of meeting will not 
be disclosed to the public.  

 


